
From:
To: Jessy Serrao
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 21, 2017 2:32:39 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 11:55 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Lisa Macaulay

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
The people of Ontario have stated very clearly including myself that Hydro rates are no longer
affordable. This increase cannot take place. Our Premier of Ontario has finally acknowledged this.
People living in rural areas are the hardest hit and an increase in distribution changes will have
damaging affects on residents and businesses. We cannot afford one cent more on our distribution
charges. Businesses have been forced to close because they cannot pay their Hydro bills. People are
being forced to move because the distribution charges make our bills astronomical. Please do not let
this continue.

-- Attachment --
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